
 

From: Hashim Raza < >  

Sent: 2025/04/23 12:16 PM 

To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Sub: 4598 Countryside Drive – Minor Variance Application A-2024-0200 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hello Clara, 

Greetings! 

Please consider this email as a letter of support to be included in the Committee’s file for Minor 

Variance Application A-2024-0200 regarding 4598 Countryside Drive. 

We kindly request your support in allowing us to use this location as our small community center. 

We are a close-knit community that gathers once or twice a week as a family at this address. Our 

activities include community get-togethers, prayers, educational sessions, entertainment, food 

bank programs, and picnics. 

These gatherings not only support the mental well-being and peace of mind of our members but 

also provide a safe and positive space for our youth to come together, engage in constructive 

thinking, and participate in meaningful community interactions. 

We sincerely thank you for your consideration and support. 

Warm regards, 

Hashim Raza 

 

From: Hashim Raza < >  

Sent: 2025/04/23 3:13 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Sub: 4598 Countryside Drive – Minor Variance Application A-2024-0200 

 

Hi Clara, 

Yes, I approve. The requested information is as follows: 

Full Name: Mohammad Hashim Raza 



Address: 235 Hansen Road North, Brampton, Ontario L6V 2T5 

Thanks, 

M. H. Raza 

 


